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Ann Chaney

From: Allan Maris [maris_allan@hotmail.com]

Sent:  Friday, June 27, 2008 3:25 PM

To: Ann Chaney

Subject: Permission for use of Albany Waterfront Cove for Albany Peace Day Event

Anne,

Please inform me of what the regulations are for using the Albany Waterfront at the Cove for the Albany Peace
Day event on Sunday, September 21 in the morning for an hour or two between 8 and 11 am. Last years event
drew about 20 - 30 people at memorial Park including those at tables representing peace groups. The event's
program would consist of poetry readings, non-amplified music, and guest speakers. Peace groups could
distribute literature, but would not necessaily have tables which would be a limited number if allowed. The event
would be sponsored by the Albany Social Economic Justice Commission or the East Bay Peace Alliance. Please
infrom me if we need a permit or a hearing before the Waterfront Committee. If we need a hearing, please
schedule the hearing for the first meeting in July or August. Thanks.-

Allan

The i'm Talkathon starts 6/24/08. For now, give amongst yourselves. Learn More
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